Settling In Policy​
The Montessori Story is committed to the smooth transition of the children and the parents into the Montessori and pre-school facility. Settling-in should be a positive experience as it will influence children’s self-confidence, attitude to relationships and socialising and will lay the foundation for future learning.
· The child and parent must be greeted together.

· Some children may not be ready for a full session and parents will be advised on this matter.

· Parents are encouraged to interact with their child and other people in the setting in order to reassure the child of the safety of their new surroundings.

· Pre-school service staff may need to assist parents through this separation process as an extended goodbye can distress children.

· Until your child has settled, we recommend that you collect your child before regular collection time. This is in order to prevent him/her from feeling left behind by seeing other children leave for home before him/her.

It is our aim to settle all new children as quickly as possible. The purpose is to inspire confidence and security for the child, so as he/she can immediately benefit from all we have to offer. 

